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3 JW.71956 

To Minister Young Kee Kim 

From the President 

No. 3 

I thank you for 70ur Report No. fY!, contents 

of which have been noted. I have also recei'Yed copy 

ot your reN>rt dated 29 June to the Acting Foreign 

Minister. 

An invitation has been extended to Vice President 

Nixon to visit Korea during hia tour or the Eaat. 

Aa ;ret we have had no ao~wledgement and no announcement 

hae been made as to whether he will or will not 

accept. 

It ie noted ltitb interest in tour report to the 

Aoting Foreign Minieter that recommendations b7 the 

Philippine OO'f ernael\t to the Vice Pre1~ .. nt involve 1 

the rea11ignment ot ~eter ThOllaa de Cut~ to ~ 
be replaoed b7 ~'"1' co .. P. O&roia1 
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